
 

NOTICE 
SMOKE TESTING 

Routine smoke testing of the sanitary sewers will be conducted in your area 
on: 
 
_____________________________________________________________ 
 
The testing of sewers using smoke is a standard method and is perfectly safe 
and harmless.  The product used to test is odorless, non-toxic and will not 
stain.  There is no fire associated with the smoke testing.  The smoke used 
for this purpose will dissipate within a few minutes after it first appears. 
 
To better prepare for this testing we ask all residents and business’s to do the 
following. 

 Pour water in basement floor drains 

 Pour water in any unused or infrequently used sinks 

 Flush toilets 
 
Following the directions above will ensure that all traps are full of water and 
limit the likelihood of smoke entering your building through the drains. 
 
During our smoke testing if you should notice smoke entering your building 
please remain calm as it is not toxic.  If you do see smoke in your building 
please follow the directions below. 

 Open doors and windows to ventilate the building 

 Note the area where the smoke is entering your building 

 Call our office at the number below to arrange for an inspection 
 
Prior to the smoke testing please notify us if any of the following conditions 
exist during the testing hours: 

 Dogs, cats or other animals that would be home alone 

 Any individuals who may be alone or be frightened by the smoke 

 Any individuals with respiratory issues who may be in the building 

 
Please feel free to call our office if you have any of the above situations or if 
you have further concerns regarding the Smoke Testing. 
 
Phone: ______________________________________________________ 
 
 
Technician: __________________________________________________ 


